
New Connecticut Construction 
Stormwater General Permit

with Christopher Stone, P.E.

CT Department of Energy & Environmental Protection, Stormwater Permit Section

DEEP is in the final stages of reissuing the General Permit for the Discharge of Stormwater and Dewatering 
Wastewaters from Construction Activities (construction general permit).  The final i’s are being dotted and 
t’s being crossed.  DEEP hopes to reissue this permit within the next few weeks.  Even though the current 
permit doesn’t expire until September 30, the first registrations under the new permit will need to be submit-
ted at least by August 1 and some by July 1 or this year!

There are significant changes coming and the registration and compliance process for this permit is much 
more comprehensive than the current permit.  Some of the important changes include: 
	 • Increased emphasis on impaired waters; 
	 • New post-construction stormwater standards; 
	 • LID and runoff reduction measures; 
	 • Rainfall turbidity sampling; 
	 • New endangered species requirements; 
	 • Third party plan review certification and inspection; and 
	 • New provisions for public availability and comment.

7:30 - 8 AM Continental Breakfast, 8 - 10 AM Seminar, Thursday, June 6, 2013
AIA/CT Office, 370 James Street, Ste 402, New Haven, CT.  
2.0 hours NY-PDHs, Registration: $35 CSPE and ACEC members, $50 nonmembers. 

Register online at http://cspestormwaterjun13.eventbrite.com 
Names: ___________________________________________________________  
Firm: ______________________________________________________________
Address: ___________________________________________________________
phone: _______________________________  email: _______________________
Registration enclosed: $ ______  or 
MasterCard/Visa Card Number: _________________________________________
Expiration Date: ______   Signature: _____________________________________
Billing Address: ______________________________________________________
Please mail, fax or email your registration to: CSPE, 460 Smith Street, Ste K,  Middletown, CT 
06457, phone (860) 635-5522, fax (866) 668-9858 or email pbrady@ctspe.net


